
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Hall Residents 
 
PROPOSED CHILD CARE CENTRE FOR HALL 
 
On 23 March 2014, the Hall and District Progress Association will hold a community 
meeting at the Hall School grounds to discuss future uses of the Hall School site. The 
meeting commences at 3.00 pm. 
 
A child care centre has been identified in a report commissioned by the ACT 
Government as a potential use of part of the Hall School site1.  
 
As residents of Hall Village, and parents of children who have attended the Hall 
Preschool, we believe that a child care centre will provide an important community 
service, and add value and life to Hall and district. 
 
In summary, our proposal entails 3 options: 
 
1. Renovating one or more existing structures to make them compliant with current 

building and child care regulations; 
2. Removing one or more existing structures and building new structures; or 
3. Building new structures on a part of the site not currently occupied by buildings. 
 
In all scenarios, the renovations or new buildings will be entirely consistent with Hall’s 
aesthetic and ACT Heritage regulations. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting on 23 March, we would be happy to speak with 
you prior to the meeting. Whether or not you are able to attend, if you would like to 
convey your support in principle for a child care centre on the Hall School site, please 
send us an e-mail. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Louise Mason 
Mobile: 0405 722 604 (after hours) 
E-mail: mason_louise@outlook.com 

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
1	
  Hall	
  Primary	
  School	
  Masterplan	
  prepared	
  by	
  Eric	
  Martin	
  &	
  Associates	
  dated	
  21	
  January	
  2011:	
  
http://www.hall.act.au/get/2967.pdf.	
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